Waitsburg Elementary School

184 Academy St
Waitsburg, WA 99361

November 29, 2004

Mr. David M. Merrill.
513 Wagon Ct.
Richland, WA 99354

Dear Dave,

We would like to take this opportunity to say a hearty
“Thank you” from the students and staff of Waitsburg
Elementary School for your generous donation of ten chess
and boards sets. They will be a wonderful addition for our
third year chess and checker tournament.

Each year of the tournament our students have been learning
more about the games of chess and checkers. The fourth
and fifth grade students who are involved have also been
learning the true meaning of sportsmanship.

Again, your support of Waitsburg Elementary’s chess and
checker tournament is most appreciated.

Sincerely,

e

Margie Douglas, Tournament Director

b Corae CLarte

Carol Clarke, Principal



